
From: Arntsen, Allen 
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2019 7:26:36 AM 
To: Stouder, Heather 
Subject: Funk Factory  
  
Hi Heather.  While I plan to be at Plan Commission tonight, here's a note to make clear that I am 
supportive of Funk Factory's conditional use request that will be considered. 
 
 
---  
Allen Arntsen 
DISTRICT 13 ALDER  
CITY OF MADISON 
(608) 242-9180 
district13@cityofmadison.com 
 
Subscribe to District 13 updates at www.cityofmadison.com/council/district13/ 
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